
The Oklahoma City Community Foundation  
invites you to join us for a  

Subcontractor Appreciation Reception

Thursday, August 23rd

3:30-5:30 p.m.
Join us for refreshments and a tour of our new building at 1000 N. Broadway Ave.

Please let us know how many will be attending by contacting Dini Homsey at  
606-2922 or d.homsey@occf.org by August 21st.


